## **EGERTON**

P.O. Box 536 20115 - EGERTON



## UNIVERSITY

Cell: +254-771-901144 +254-798-143192

Email: dvc.apd@egerton.ac.ke

## OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR ADMINISTRATION, FINANCE & PLANNING

EU/AFP/DVC/160

August 11, 2025

## NOTICE TO ALL STAFF AND STUDENTS

The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) Committee, during its meeting held on 30th July 2025, discussed and agreed on measures necessary to promote a safe and healthy environment within the University.

In line with these resolutions, all members of the university community are required to observe the following:

- 1. Pedestrian Safety: Always use designated walkways. Avoid walking on roads or on the grass.
- 2. Rider Safety: All riders must strictly follow the prescribed road rules and safety requirements when using the roads.

Your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines is essential in ensuring the safety and well-being of all.

Thank you.

(D)

Prof. Richard M.S. Mulwa, PhD Ag. Deputy Vice Chancellor Administration, Finance & Planning

c.c. VC

DVC (AR&E) Principal, NCCC Registrar (AA)

Registrar (HCA)

D. Box 536-20115 E EGERTON RV

Librarian
Deans of Faculties
Directors

Chief Finance Officer

RMSM/ra